
To whom it may concern 
 
We live at  my wife and myself we object the 
application 25/13332/PINS for planning of a detached bungalow at the rear garden of 87 
Queens hill Road, Bristol BS4 2XQ, 
 
Our objection is mainly Health & Safety we have a school just up the road the traffic is very 
heavy already and parking when its drop off and collecting the children on a daily basics, 
 
Where they would like to build the bungalow is a footpath to the school there are problems 
already with parents parking over residents drive ways it is a very congestive area in the 
morning lunch time and home time, 
 
I understand 89 Queens hill will be applying for a detached bungalow this will also cause 
concern for the children going to and from school it will also affect  and I 
have a dog and birds in an Avery. 
 
 
 
Kind regards 

 
 




